
 

 

 

  

 

 

5th January 2024 

 

Dear Year 5 and Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of this term’s KS2 topic of ‘The Americas’, Years 5 and 6 will be taking part in a Mexican Folk-Art 

inspired external workshop on Wednesday 31st January, at school. 

 

Please can you provide your child with an old shirt or painting overall (named), to protect their uniforms. 

 

There is a small charge of £4.31 per child for this workshop. Payment is due by 15th January and can be made 

via your MCAS account.  

 

If insufficient contributions are received, please be aware that this experience may not go ahead. If your child 

is in receipt of Pupil Premium (Free School Meals), your place will be funded. 

 

Kind regards,   

  

   
  

Caroline Bennett  

Headteacher  

  

 

 

 

 


